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Thank you Mdm. chair 
 
We wish to take this opportunity to thank you co-facilitator and chair for 
your hard work to come up to this balance text. 
 
However on OP1, we perceived that it is up to the sovereign right of a 
country to implement the guidance and process. 
 
We hope that our position be recorded 
 

I thank you Mr. Chairman. 
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